
Hi everyone, now that we are in December we have gone all festive! The MGAR 
team have decorated the barn, it looks amazing – especially my stable! It looks 
fantastic and I have a beautiful tree with lights and pink baubles! There are also 
already some presents underneath, thank you everyone.

Bess and Barney have also joined in the fun and have an awesome Father 
Christmas and elf design on their doors.

I wrote to Father Christmas and asked for carrots, apples, these yummy herbal 
treats and if I could find my forever home that would be a dream come true.

Hope you are all feeling festive!

lots of love, Tinkerbelle

12th Dec 2020
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